
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Yvette Gillespie on behalf of Records Clerk 

Thursday, November 30, 2023 3:03 PM 
'Scott Gunsaullus' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20230122 

Good afternoon Scott Gunsaullus, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/30/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 06409-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20230122 and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and outreach. 

Thank you 

«!Jfaette fgillef.Jie 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ygillesp@psc.state.fl.us 
Phone: (850) 413-6195 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made 
available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject 
to public disclosure. 

From: gunsaullus=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <gunsaullus=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Scott 

Gunsaullus 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 2:44 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20230122 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

RE: Docket #20230122-El 

As a citizen of unincorporated Hillsborough County and a TECO residential customer, I am 
opposed to short cutting the normal rate hearing process. Furthermore, I believe a balanced 
cost of service study is necessary and the commission should require it. 
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Please require TECO to file a more balanced cost of service study (12CP and 1/13th AD) and 
ensure that Florida families are protected in the process. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Scott Gunsaullus 
5820 N Church Ave 
Tampa FL, 33614-5610  

 

 




